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AGM 2022 - 2023 Annual Report Liaison Officer Report – Dustyn Oloman 
 
Although I would like to make it better known to our members that I am available to communicate with,  
 
I’m pleased to say it has been a positive start to 2023 as the new National Liaison Officer. 
There has been much interaction with members and clubs alike.  
 
I have had many members approach me asking all sorts of questions relating to rules, divisions and equipment.  
It’s been a pleasure accommodating and helping these members where I can.  
 
I do believe we can still do more to advertise our association and events through social media and our related clubs.  
 
I have also been actively speaking with multiple businesses in regards to sponsorship for our up-and-coming Nationals and 
even more importantly our 2024 calendar.   
 
I look forward to the future of our sport and am happy to continue helping our members where I can. 
 
 
 

 
Regards, 

 
Dustyn Oloman 

Liaison Officer 3DAAA 
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